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Topic and suggested by Update Status / Proposed action 

Planning Policy for the District, 
including the Growth Deal. 
 
Raised by Councillors Ian 
Middleton, Mike Bishop, Chris 
Heath and Phil Chapman 
 
 

As previously reported, officers from Planning 
Policy have agreed to attend a future meeting of 
the Overview and Scrutiny Committee to discuss 
this subject. 

Attendance will be scheduled when 
appropriate. 

Digital Infrastructure/5G (to be 
considered at the same time as 
the Cherwell Industrial Strategy 
due to the synergies between 
the items)  
 
Raised by Councillors Tom 
Wallis, Bryn Williams and 
Former Councillor Sandra 
Rhodes 

The timetable for the Cherwell Industrial 
Strategy is being reviewed as the focus of the 
Economic Development Team has been on 
focussed on work arising as a result of the 
coronavirus pandemic.  
The Assistant Director – Growth and Economy 
has therefore requested that this item be moved 
from December 2020 or January 2021 to the 
‘items to be allocated’ section of the work 
programme.  
 
 

Item moved as requested.  
 

Management companies 
managing new housing 
developments – is the use of 
management companies rather 
than adoption by the Council on 
the rise, if so, what is the cause 
of this? 
 
Raised by Councillor Lucinda 
Wing 
 

All available information circulated to Committee 
members in late 2019.  
 
No information has yet been received from the 
Member who suggested this topic. 

Committee to decide next steps.  
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Coronavirus (Covid-19) 
 
Raised by the whole Committee 

Chief Executive Yvonne Rees and Corporate 
Directors attended the September 2020 meeting 
and gave a comprehensive presentation that 
included arrangements for dealing with the 
pandemic in Oxfordshire, Local Outbreak 
Control Plan, support to local businesses and 
supporting economic recovery.  
 

Further update to be scheduled for January 
2021 meeting. 
 
 
  
 
  

Constitutional Working Group 
 
Raised by Councillor Ian 
Middleton 

The report of the Constitutional Working Group, 
and recommendations to Council are being 
considered at the December 2020 meeting.  
 

Remove the topic from the list after the 
December 2020 meeting of the Committee.  

 


